[image: image3.png]Fe&sU

FLORIDA ATLANTIC
UNIVERSITY




 

A Letter to All Students Enrolled in the Nurse Practitioner Tracks of the Masters Program
December 18, 2008
Dear Student:

I am writing to inform you of a new fee that will go into effect in Fall 2009.  This fee of $150/credit hour will be attached to all practicum courses in your nurse practitioner program of study.  The following courses will carry this fee: 

· NGR 6002L – 1 credit - $150 fee

· NGR 6200L – 3 credits - $450 fee

· NGR 6233L – 3 credits - $450 fee

· NGR 6634L – 3 credits – $450 fee

· NGR 6605L – 4 credits - $600 fee

Most of these practicum courses require very low faculty-to-student ratios, about 1 faculty member for each 8-10 students.  This increases the cost of education.  In addition, faculty must travel long distances to make site visits necessitating reimbursement for travel expenses.  Finally, we anticipate using this funding to engage standardized patients in the advanced health assessment lab. 
Please feel free to call me at 561-297-3318 or email me at marlaine.smith@fau.edu with any questions about this new fee.  We hope that providing 9 months of advanced notice will allow you to plan for this increased cost to your education.  

Sincerely,
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Marlaine Smith, RN, PhD, FAAN

Associate Dean for Academic Programs

Helen K. Persson Eminent Scholar
Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Marlaine C. Smith, RN, PhD, AHN-BC, FAAN

Helen K. Persson Eminent Scholar, 

Professor and Associate Dean for Academic Programs
Christine E. Lynn College of Nursing
777 Glades Road • Boca Raton, FL 33431
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